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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating a missing juvenile female.   
 

Emily Martinez was last seen on Monday, March 26
th

 at approximately 11:30 P.M. from 
her residence located at 2715 Southwest 10

th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Law 

enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the area and have not been able to locate 
her.  
 

Martinez is a 14 year old, W/F, 5’02”, 125 lbs., and a medium build. It is unknown what 
she was wearing. Martinez left her residence with a known male.  
 

The male has been identified as Benjamin Gomez, W/M, 03/13/91, a resident of the 
City of Pembroke Pines.  
 

Martinez and Gomez were last seen northbound on Southwest 27
th

 Avenue from her 
residence in a 2004 grey Honda Accord, with Florida tag HJU I81. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of the missing juvenile and or the male 
that is with her is encouraged to contact Detective J. Saint-Jean at 954-828-5570.  
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